
Hi I am Miss Gore.
This will be my fourth year 
teaching and my third year 
teaching at Burford Primary 
School. Last year I taught in 
Year 1&2 in Windrush Class. I 
love working with these year 
groups and seeing how much 
they change in just one 
year. I am looking forward 
to welcoming back some of 
the children I taught last year 
and I am excited to get to 
know the children who will 
be joining us this year.

Contact info
Email: 
windrush@burford-pri.oxon.sch.uk

Useful information
PE:
Please bring labelled PE kit in 
every day. We may change the 
days we do PE each week. 

Book bags and reading books:
Please bring in every day. 
Depending on the group your 
child is in books are collected 
and go home on different days 
each week.

Wellies:
Please bring in labelled wellies at 
the beginning of the year. These 
can stay in school all year. 

Library:
We visit the library every 2 weeks 
and will go on a Thursday. As 
soon as you have read your book 
you can bring them back to 
school and we will keep them 
until our next visit.
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